
 

 

 22nd February 2021 

Dear Parents, 

This week Oathall’s PE team will be running an epic lockdown house challenge based on the 
hit TV show The Cube. It will be open to students, parents and teachers. 

Details will be sent out to your child's PE Google Classroom for the next 5 school days. 

Each day, a new challenge will be announced (5 in total) with instructions and a short video 
explanation. Participants will need to complete a short online entry form, which can be 
found at: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_m6Ogtli4yWoAjuYWCqKHPoYA7GVzghBsJf
1H-RmCT1xIWA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7628 

and upload video or picture evidence to demonstrate that they successfully completed the 
challenge. Anyone who is successful will be awarded points for their house. The house with 
the most points at the end of the week will be declared the winner. Good luck to everyone 
who takes part! 

Further details can be found on the school website. 

With kind regards 

Mr Morris 

PE Department 


